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Dear Mr. Santa Claus, 

I know this is a bit early, but I want you to be a part of my dream 

for SS Philip and James School.  I am writing to you because you are 

loved and respected by so many children and parents.  I will not be 

asking for 12 gifts to fill the “Days of Christmas”, that would be 

selfish.   You will be happy to hear, I am only asking for one item, 

a really important gift.  The “gift” of learning!!  The reason I am 

reaching out is to ask you to please spread the news about my 

fabulous school. If you could visit you would like SPJ because we are 

focused on the “presence” of learning(get it,presence/presents?) 

Santa, you probably know this, the students of SPJ are so amicable 

(that means friendly) and the information they are gaining by 

attending school is amazing. Our teachers are giving the “Gift of 

Learning” everyday and they want to share it with others.   Can you 

spread this information as you travel and visit the homes of 

children?  Also, if there are elves in grades preschool through 

eighth grade, remember to 

invite them for a tour of SS 

Philip and James School. Have 

a nice Turkey Day!  Sincerely, 

Mrs. Montgomery 

 

Ps.​ All of the students and staff 
of SPJ are trying to be on their 

best behavior.  They are working 

hard and staying respectful. 

Please make sure they are on your 

“nice” list.  

Pss.  ​Any current SPJ families that 
refer our wonderful school to 

another family resulting in 

enrollment, they will receive a 

$250.00 tuition credit for the 

next school year!!  You don’t even 

need to wait until Christmas to earn this BONUS!!  
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Calling All Cheerleaders 
SP-IR-IT!  We got SPIRIT!!  SPJ would like to host a SPJ Cheer Skills 
Clinic.  SPJ Alumni Sarah Protzman will share cheer skills and movements. 
Please let me know if you are interested!  More details to come soon!  
 
 
MARKET DAY IS BACK AT SPJ! 
  
For those of you who were missing Market Day, IT IS BACK!  For those of you who have 
not purchased from Market Day, it is a site where you can order food and it ships directly 
to your door!  YAY!  The best part….when you order from Market Day SPJ receives 10% 
from your order!  There are new specials every month and they are adding new products 
every day!  Make sure you use our organization ​SS PHILIP & JAMES - CANAL FULTON - OH 
when you purchase.  Email me or contact me with questions. (Ashley Piper 330-715-3773 
or ​ampiper10@gmail.com​) 
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AMAZON SMILE 
  
If you are getting a notification that SS Philip & James is not set 
up, WE ARE NOW!  Just click on the choose new charity and 
click SS Philip & James Canal Fulton again.  We have completed 
the required steps, so please use Amazon Smile for all of your 
Amazon purchases.  It does not cost anything and you are 
donating to your school!  Thank you!  If you do not know how 
Amazon Smile works, look in the newsletter for more information 
or click here   ​https://smile.amazon.com/ch/34-0861033 
 
 
 
Mark Your Calendars- Additional Days Off 
Please add these days off to your 2020-2021 School Calendar.  These are added 
Teacher Work Days arranged with the help of the Diocese of Youngstown. 
There will be no school for students on these days.  
Friday- January 8 
Friday- March 19 
Friday- May 21 
 
 
 
 
 
Santa Shop 
Santa Shop will be open this year from December 9-11 
during school hours.  More information coming soon!! 
Thanks Mrs. Koch, Mrs. Rohr with the support of H & S. 
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Box Top Fundraiser 
Please read to ensure that your box tops count!! 

 
  
 
 

 



 
  
 
School Mass Times and Links  

Parents and Guardians, 
Please join us for Mass in person or virtually.  School Mass 
begins at 9:15am. 
 
Thur  ​https://youtu.be/85tcv_5AON8 
 
Fri    ​https://youtu.be/HwLhHtEYPRc 

  

 
  
Thank you, Thank you, Thank you!! 
A HUGE shout out goes to Kelly Morber and Ashley Piper for co-chairing the first ever 
Virtual Silent Auction/Reverse Raffle.  The event was a huge success!  Details will be out 
soon!!  
 
Pick up of items will be available on Saturday, November 21 from 4:00-4:45 and 6:00-7:00. 
Thank you too, for all of the support with this most important fundraiser.  
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Archery News 
Calling All ​Toxophilites!  (Grades 4-8) ​Plan to reserve 
Monday, November 23 from 3:30 until 4:30 for instruction. 
Thanks Mr. and Mrs. McMahon!! 
 
 
 

 
 
Upcoming  Dates 
November 19- Interims for Quarter 2 
November 25,26,27,28,29,30- Thanksgiving Break (Wednesday-Monday)  No School  
December 9-11- Santa Shop  
December 19-January 3- Christmas Break  
January 8- No School- Teacher Work Day 
January 14-Report Cards Go Home (Quarter 2) 
January 15- No School-Teacher Inservice 
January 18- No School- MLK Day 
February 11-Interims for Quarter 3 
February 12- No School 
February 15- No School 
February 17-Ash Wednesday 
 

 


